
Shooting injures one on Highway 78 near Ladson
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Sunday, April 9, 2023

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies responded to Hwy 78 near Ladson Road at 0154 hrs
regarding a shooting. Victim stated an unknown subject shot him while he was in his vehicle.
Victim was struck in the shoulder area and transported to Trident Hospital for treatment. The
incident remains under investigation.
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